
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Please join us at 9.00 to see your child receive their 

certificate.  

Puffins                   Sienna Coverdale 

Starfish                 Harley Burnett 

Turtles                   Isabella Price 

Penguins                 Jay Prisk 

Seahorses       Finnley Barron 

Dolphins                 Elise Leadley 

Seals                      Louis Hall 

 

Ocean Fun Club   

Activities next week are:   

Monday                    Fruit Kebabs 

Tuesday -                 Lego 

Wednesday –            Crafts 

Thursday -               Games  

Friday -                   Crafts 

           

Attendance 

Attendance for last week was  

Puffins -                       94.4%        

Starfish -                     86.3% 

Turtles -                       96.1% 

Penguins -                     97.7% 

Seahorses -                  94.2% 

Dolphins -                     93.4% 

Seals -                         96.1% 

Our whole school attendance for last week was 94.0% 
 

Mobile Phones In School – Reminder  

Can we politely ask that parents do not have their mobile 

phones out in the school building.  Even in events such as 

Christmas around the world we would appreciate it if you 

would leave your phones in your pockets! Please do not 

take phone calls or take photographs in the school 

building.  GDPR rules mean that you can take 

photographs at public events such as the Christmas play 

in church, but not whilst you are in the school building.  

Parents with phones out will be asked to put them away 

if seen by members of staff!  

 
 
 
 

 

 

Clubs  

Clubs start back on Monday – letters have gone out.  

Your child must return a slip by Friday 11th January if 

they want a place in a club – it will be first come first 

served !  

 

Homework 

The grid for this term is about to go out – please 

support your child with their homework, particularly 

reading – it really does make a difference!  

 

Reading Hut   

The observant amongst you will have noticed our reading 

beach hut has arrived.  We would appreciate any 

donations of books that you have at home to spare. 

Once it is ready to use we will have an official opening!  

 

Swimming  

Swimming starts next week.  Please send in your 

swimming money promptly – if we do not get enough 

contributions this term then we will have to look at 

reducing the number of swimming lessons in the summer 

term.  It really is a very cheap way for your children to 

learn to swim! We would hate to lose this valuable 

addition to our curriculum. 
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